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AACo conducts search for Chief Financial Officer  
 

                                                                                                                                                                      
 
Thursday, 18 January 2018 
 
 
The Australian Agricultural Company [ASX:AAC] (“AACo”) today announced a comprehensive 
search process to appoint a Chief Financial Officer, led by global executive search firm Egon 
Zehnder.  
 
AACo extends its thanks and appreciation to Scott Prebble, who has been acting in the CFO role 
for the last 12 months. Scott is taking on a new permanent role outside AACo and is assisting 
with an orderly transition. 
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